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Public Notice  
 
 
Public notice is hereby given that the Housing Authority of Cook County (HACC) will hold a public 

hearing regarding the HACC 2025 Agency Annual Plan (hereinafter referred to as the “2025 Agency 

Plan”), as required by HUD under Section 511 of the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 

1998.   

 

The public hearing will take place on Wednesday, December 4, 2024, at 2:00 p.m. CST via Zoom. There 

is no charge to participate in the meeting, but advance registration is required. To register to view or 

participate in the meeting, please send an email to publiccomment@thehacc.org no later than 12:00 p.m. 

CST on Tuesday, December 3, 2024. You will receive a confirmation email with detailed instructions on 

how to access the meeting.  

 

A draft copy of the 2025 Agency Plan is available for public review and can be accessed on HACC’s 

website: https://thehacc.org/app/uploads/2024/10/2025-Agency-Plan-Draft.pdf 

 

 

Housing Choice Voucher recipients, public housing residents, resident councils, organizations, and the 

general public are encouraged to attend and provide suggestions, recommendations, comments, and 

ideas on the 2024 Agency Plan. Feedback may be submitted via email at publiccomment@thehacc.org 

or by U.S. mail to The Housing Authority of Cook County at 10 S. LaSalle St., Suite 2200, Chicago, 

Illinois 60603. All comments must be received by 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 3, 2024.  
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